
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
TO:  EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
   
FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER  
 
DATE:  OCTOBER 17, 2024 
 

RE: Follow-Up Discussion On Eustis Housing Authority Community 
Building 

 

Introduction: 
On September 5, 2024, the Eustis City Commission heard a presentation from the 
Eustis Housing Authority on a proposed Community Building.  The Commission asked 
to schedule a follow-up discussion on the project. 
 
Prepared by: 

Tom Carrino, City Manager 

 

 
 

 

 
 


